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Retention of the Title “The Honourable”
Her Excellency the Governor-General of New Zealand, acting under delegated authority from Her Majesty The Queen,
has approved the retention of the title “The Honourable” by

Iain Francis Lees-Galloway
in recognition of his term as a Member of the Executive Council of New Zealand.
Dated at Wellington this 29th day of September 2020.
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